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POWER AUTHORITY OF TH,E STATE OF NEW YORK..,

INDIAN POINT NO. 3 NUCLEAR POWER PLANT.

P. O. BOX 215 BUCH ANAN N. Y.10511

TEL E PHO N E: 914 739 8200

Docket No. 50-286

September 13, 1982
IP-LML-3234

Mr. George H. Smith
Director, Division of

Emergency Preparedness &
Operational Support

Region 1, Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Dear Mr. Smith:

Because of the recent and upcoming relocation of emergency facilities
the Power Authority requests the following modifications to the IP-3 HPN,
ENS network:

1. EOF

Relocate the existing IP-3 HPN and ENS from the old ECC room to the
lower level of the present EOF (both locations are in the Con Ed
Buchanan Service Center Building on Broadway in Buchanan) Contact:
Linda Lomonaco, IP-3 (914) 739-8200 X246.

2. EOF

Install an IP-3 HPN and ENS in the NRC portion of the upper gallery
EOF, for NRC use. Contact: Linda Lomonaco, IP-3 (914) 739-8200 X246.

3. White Plains Response / Recovery Center

Install two (2) each IP-3 HPN and ENS telephones in the PASNY White
Plains Headquarters Emergency Response / Recovery Center. These will be
for PASNY and NRC use. Contact: C. Faison, White Plains Office
(914) 681-6306.

The Power Authority is proceeding forward on relocating our AEOF from
Eastview to the White Plains office. Therefore, these phones will
serve to replace those AEOF phones in the Eastview AEOF. Until this
relocation is complete the AEOF will remain at the Eastview location.
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4. Install IP-3 HPN in the Radiological and Environmental Services
Superintendents office at IP-3.

Please be advised the following changes will be requested in the near
future.

5. Resident Inspector

Eclocate the IP-3 Resident NRC Inspectors IP-3 HPN and ENS to their
permanent offices on the second floor of the PASNY Administration
Building.

6. TSC
;

Relocate the PASNY Technical Support Center ENS to the permanent TSC
on the second floor of the PASNY Administration Building.

Consistent with telephone company procedure regarding NRC telephones,
the telephone company requires the request for service to be initiated by
the NRC. Please notify the Power Authority when the request has been made
to the telephone company. We will then facilitate the changes and installa-
tion and if necessary pay for those modifications.

Yours truly,

,

ohn . Brons
Resident Manager

LML/dp/lml-07<

cc: C. Gallina
T. Kenny
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